Traffic Reminder
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The City of York wishes to provide a safe environment for its citizens. In doing so, an Ordinance
was amended regarding truck and bus traffic on certain streets. Please click the links below and
see how we all can help keep our streets safe.

Supporting Documents

Truck and Bus Traffic Restrictions 580.01 KB

No Thru Trucks Map 10.63 MB



https://www.yorksc.gov/government/page/traffic-reminder
https://www.yorksc.gov/media/5806
https://www.yorksc.gov/media/5811

